
PROVIDER ALERT 

Alert # BHO-CT PA 2022-02 Issued: February 14, 2022 
To: CT Provider Network  Re: Voluntary Care Management Invoice Procedure 

Change    

Dear Provider, 

This alert is to inform you of a slight change to the Voluntary Care Management invoicing process. 

As of February 14, 2022, please submit all Voluntary Care Management invoices 
to VCMinvoice@beaconhealthoptions.com

All invoices should include the following information: 
• Member identification
• Unique invoice number

Checks issued will reflect Beacon Health Options as the payer. 

If you have any questions concerning this transmittal, please feel free to contact the Provider 
Relations/Network Operations Department with the subject line Provider Inquiry to:   

         CTChildandFamily@beaconhealthoptions.com 

Sincerely, 
Provider Relations/Network Operations 
Beacon Health Options         
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